
2025 DSC Smallbore Silhouette League 

                                                  
LEAGUE TYPE: 
 NRA Smallbore Rifle Silhouette: Silhouette Rifle and Hunting Rifle categories – see 

https://competitions.nra.org/media/7825/nra-silhouette-rifle-rulebook.pdf  for official 
rules.   

 
DATES: 
 Every Tuesday and Saturday, 05/03/25 through 09/30/25, excluding Holidays. 
 
LOCATION: 
 DSC 200 yard Rifle Range, 49800 Dequindre, Utica, MI 
 
STARTING TIMES: 
 Tuesdays: Shooting begins at 5 p.m. 
 Saturdays: 4:30 p.m. sight-in begins. Shooting begins at 5 p.m. 
 
COURSE OF FIRE: 
 The NRA Smallbore Rifle course consists of: 

 10 chickens at 40 meters 
 10 pigs at 60 meters 
 10 turkeys at 77 meters 
 10 rams at 100 meters 

 Each set of animals is shot in two banks of 5, one shot at each target.  There is a time 
limit of 2 minutes and 30 seconds to fire 5 shots.  All shooting for score is from the 
offhand position.  No slings, shooting gloves, or shooting jackets are allowed. 

 
REGISTRATION/FEES: 
  The Silhouette league fee is $50.  The league fee covers the league banquet with door 

prizes for the member.  The banquet is normally held the first Saturday in December.  
An Associate Membership is $50.  Range Fees are $6 for Work Hour Members, $8 for 
Members, and $14 for Associate Members.  The non-member range fee is $20.  If a 
Member or an Associate Member wishes to participate in the High Power, Sporting 
Rifle or Small Bore leagues, no additional league or membership fees will be charged.   

 
LEAGUE SCORING: 
 League Membership and a minimum of 8 scores are required to qualify for an Award 

Certificate.  A competitor's highest 8 scores will be used to determine league standings.  
Award Certificates will be given to the League Members that score the highest in the 
Master, AAA, AA, and B classes in both Smallbore Rifle and Smallbore Hunting Rifle. 
Spotters are strongly encouraged, as they can really help shooters improve their 
performance.  Practice scores may be shot, but league members shooting for record have 
priority.  All record scorecards must be turned in to the R.O. upon completion of the 
match.  

 NOTE: This is a lot more fun and relaxed than the formal rules make it sound.  Come and try it! 
 For more information contact Bob Seidl at 586-484-8404 or rjseidl@hotmail.com.  


